
	

Update	March	24,	2020	

	

	

Dear	Patients,	

	

As	you	all	know,	recommendations	are	changing	daily.		As	of	now,	we	plan	to	reopen	
April	20th,	per	the	recommendation	of	the	New	Jersey	Dental	Association.		We	will	be	in	
touch	with	any	patients	this	affects.		

	

Why	are	we	closed?	

• To	preserve	PPE	for	the	hospitals.	We	donated	what	we	had	to	help	the	fight.	

• We,	as	dentists,	produce	a	lot	of	aerosols	and	do	not	have	access	to	N-95	masks	
and	other	appropriate	protective	equipment	to	keep	our	staff	safe	right	now.			

• It’s	important	for	our	patients	to	stay	home	to	limit	their	risk	of	getting	infected.		

	

We	truly	miss	our	staff,	our	patients,	and	our	community.	We	hope	you	understand	that	
this	is	heartbreaking	for	us,	but	our	priority	is	keeping	everyone	safe.	

	
	
Your	dental	family	at	Mullica	Hill	Family	Dental	
	


